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What have we been learning? 

It’s been another busy week of learning in Jet Class. This week we have completed 

our mini outcome imaginative stories. We can’t wait for you to read them.  

In maths we have been applying all the skills we have learnt this year to problem 

solving and reasoning. We have estimating numbers, exploring fractions, calculating 

remainders, investigating time and solving missing number calculations. 

We baked our Royal biscuits which we designed last week and iced them following 

our designs carefully. 

                                                  

 

                               

Next Week 

 
Half Term next week.  

 

Please continue to read with your child throughout 

the holidays, complete any outstanding bug club 

books and practice spellings and times tables. 

 

Have a happy holiday. 

Important information  
 

Puzzlewood trip – Thursday 7th June 2018 

 

End of project outcome  - Thursday 12th July 2-3.15pm 

Please come and join us for our enchanted learning 

afternoon where you will get the chance to share your 

child’s learning with them. 

 

Please make sure your child has a water bottle and sun 

hat in school every day for terms 5 and 6. 
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